
Hello to all the Vocational Training teachers and Pedagogical consultants, 

Welcome back and we want to wish you a great school year 2020-2021. We hope that this summer helped 
you rest and replenish for this unique school year start. 

CANCELLATION OF THE' JOURNEE PEDAGOGIQUE NATIONALE EN 
FORMATION PROFESSIONNELLE' (JPNFP 2020) 

Due to the exceptional circumstances in this current pandemic context, the CPIQ in conjunction with 
the members of the organizing committee have decided to cancel the JPNFP 2020 that was scheduled 
to take place on November 13, 2020 in Trois-Rivieres. However, we still want to provide you with an 

adapted activity with pedagogical and professional objectives in mind. We want to offer you a modified 
selection with activities that reflect your current needs and provide support for the challenges you need 

to face in these difficult times. 

NOVEMBER13 2020: JOIN US FOR A 
VIRTUAL PROFESSIONAL EXCHANGE FORUM 

In order to better prepare the content for this day: 

WE WANT TO HEAR YOU 
We want to learn about your daily teaching practice and your needs. In order to do so, a short survey will 

be available at the beginning of September on the Face book page of the JPNFP, 
on the CPIQ website www.conseil-cpiq.qc.ca as well as other sites. 

WE WANT TO SUPPORT YOU 
General interest workshops will be offered in the morning and exchange activities between different participants 

grouped by sectors with facilitators will take place in the afternoons. 

WE ARE COUNTING ON YOU 
Your participation in the survey and workshops of November 13 are extremely important to achieve the objectives 

of exchange and for finding solutions to problems that affect all, in these problematic times. 

You will need to register but we have kept the fee for these workshops at a low cost to facilitate participation. 

I] Follow us on our Facebook page JPNFP, social networks and websites 
to find out more about the activities of November13 2020 in the 
coming weeks! We are looking forward to welcoming you there. 


